
Dear Vendor: 

 

Walgreen’s Pharmacy, 86 Chelmsford St., Chelmsford is hosting their Sixth Annual Dog 

Rally on May 14, 2016, from 10AM-2PM to benefit the Chelmsford Dog Association. 

The rain date is set for May 15, 2016.  

 

We are accepting vendor applications and are hoping to have your support. A vendor 

space is 10’x10’. Vendors will be responsible for providing everything they need (such as 

tables, chairs, canopy, etc. There is no outside electricity at this location. Vendors are 

required to take all materials with them upon leaving for the day, as we will have trash 

barrels, but no dumpster. Spaces are available for $30.00 and a donation to the Raffle 

Table. The fee will be waived for non-profit organizations.  

 

We are still developing activities for this years Rally. We expect to have demonstrations, 

food, raffles, Plinko For The Park Game, the latest info about Park activities, and live 

music will be performed by Brian Henderson.  

 

We look forward to your participation in our project. Please return the enclosed 

application by May 12, 2016 with payment made out to Chelmsford Dog Association. 

Applications can be mailed to:  

 

  Chelmsford Dog Association 

  c/o Merrill 

  23 Maple Rd. 

  Chelmsford, Ma 01824 

 

Please feel free to display or distribute copies of the attached flyer in your place of 

business.  

 

If you still have questions, please contact Vivian Merrill at 

cda@chelmsforddogassociation.org, or you may call 978-973-9596.  

 

 

 

Vendor Name & Address: __________________________________________________ 

 

Telephone & Contact name: ________________________________________________ 

 

e-mail for future communications (optional) ____________________________________ 

 

Number of spaces: ________ For internal use: Pd: _______ Waived: __________   

mailto:chelmsforddogassociation@yahoo.com

